
Production year of M700 

Response (TONYA) 
Dear Mr. Feher: 

According to the information you 
or about 1970. 

10/20/2005 

If you will complete the form located 
forward to you a copy of the original 

we are offering a safety 
additional information: 

http://www. rerni ngton. 

customer (Mark Feher) 
The serial number is 6347990 
would be appreciated. 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

in 

request your 

PM 
information 

MAE00006773 


